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DIRECTOR-GENERAL NOTICE – PROHIBITION OF ENTRY 2019

I, Marie-Louise Ayres, Director-General of the National Library of Australia, issue the following notice pursuant to my authority under section 20 of the National Library Regulations 2018.
Opening hours for the Library, including the Reading Rooms, Bookshop, cafés and Exhibition Galleries are displayed at the entrance to the Library and are available on the Library’s website.
Entry is prohibited outside of the opening hours specified, unless attending an event outside of opening hours approved by the Director-General, an Assistant Director-General, the Director Community Outreach Branch, or the Director Facilities and Security.   

Signed



Dr Marie-Louise Ayres
Director-General
National Library of Australia
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